
Mike DeWine, Governor 
Paolo DeMaria, Superintendent of Public Instruction 

 
 
 

25 South Front Street  (877) 644-6338 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 For people who are deaf or hard of hearing,  
education.ohio.gov       please call Relay Ohio first at 711. 

Tech Coords Email Distribution List Charter  
This list is intended to be both a quick-turnaround troubleshooting aid and a long-term  
information exchange forum for those who administer and manage computer resources in  
Ohio's schools. Its primary purpose is to provide the technology coordinator with a community  
experience where assistance, collaboration and evaluation activities can take place in a time-  
critical manner.  
The List / Community Rules  
Thank you for subscribing to the TECHCOORDS list and for participating in matters of common  
concern to technical leaders and staff in Ohio's schools. In spite of some inherent risks that an  
open environment represents, it also fosters better dialogue and the exchange of information. 
In this spirit, the TECHCOORDS list is not moderated, but it is monitored. Because this list is an  
exchange of advice, ideas and opinion without moderation, each poster must comply with the  
following rules.  
 
• TECHCOORDS list members agree to maintain a civil tone in their postings, treating all  
other members with respect.  Please search the archives before posting to the List.  
 
• In cases where a member or group of members has a specific complaint about list use,  
that complaint must be sent directly to the list monitor for action. 

 •List members are expected to prevent any automatic replies such as out-of-office messages 
and read receipts from being sent to the list. Not doing so will result in the suspension of 
posting permissions.  

•Commercial or vendor promotional postings are prohibited and will result in the poster 
being removed from the list. Archives of all postings on the List will be kept for a period of five 
years and then deleted.  
 
These rules are subject to review and revision. Please let us know what you think about them.  
Their purpose is to enhance your professional lives, not to complicate them. Thanks for your  
commitment to Ohio's students and for being part of the TECHCOORDS community.  
If you have questions or need further assistance, please contact Mike Edwards at 
Mike.Edwards@education.ohio.gov 614-644-2653 .  
To unsubscribe from TECHCOORDS, send a blank email to leave-techcoords@list.em.ohio.gov  
from the email address by which you are subscribed.. 

 

 

 

 

 


